
WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 8, 

2014 at 7:30 PM in the Champagne Meeting Room at the Carby Street Municipal Office 

Building, 50 Carby Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application 

filed by Steven LaCount/Westwood Restaurant Associates, LLC/MKP, LLC/dba/Chiara 

for a Special Permit pursuant to Section 4.2 of the Westwood Zoning Bylaw, and 

Environmental Impact and Design Review approval pursuant to Section 7.3 of the same 

bylaw, and if necessary and appropriate, Special Permits pursuant to Section 6.1.8.1 

and/or Section 9.5 of the same bylaw, to construct a 16’ x 18’ patio for 12-16 additional 

seats for outdoor dining and to make associated alterations to parking facilities at the 

existing restaurant at 569 High Street.  Land affected:  Assessor’s Map 09, Lot 113.  

Property Owner:  569 High Street Realty Trust, Joseph Carter, Jr., Trustee. 

 

The plans and application are available for inspection between 8:30 a.m. and 12:00 noon, 

Monday through Friday at the office of the Planning Board or during regular municipal 

business hours at the Town Clerk’s office.  Interested persons are encouraged to attend 

the public hearing and make their views known to the Planning Board. 

 

Steven M. Rafsky, Chairman 

Westwood Planning Board 

 

 


